
Anticipated Vacancy

School Psychology Internship Opportunity for the 2023-2024 School Year

We will be seeking qualified School Psychology Intern Applicants to work as an integral
member of the Student Services Team. Specific aspects of our internship will include but
are not limited to the following:

• Delivery of School Psychological Services, under supervision, for School Age Youth
• Participation in the continuum of School Psychological services including

professional staff development, pre-referral consultation, counseling,
psychological evaluations/re-evaluations, and consultation for Individualized
Education Plans and Positive Behavior Support Plans

• Participation in evaluations throughout the district to provide a breadth of
experience, as well as the potential to develop in-depth evaluation skills tailored
to the intern’s interest.

• Consultation for our students that are English Language Learners
• Consultation and Support with Section 504 Eligibility and Service Agreement

Planning
• Participation in professional development and team-based problem solving for

district-level initiatives.
• Provision of Counseling as a related psychological service (individual and small

group)

The School Psychology Intern will receive an anticipated stipend of $20,000, paid evenly
over a 10-month period from September 2023 to June 2024. Required hours will follow
the school calendar with traditional holidays off. Interns will be supervised by
Specialist-Level, Nationally Certified School Psychologist.

Application packets need to contain a resume, transcripts, and two letters of
recommendation. Materials may be sent electronically to:cindy.collas@sparksd.org

or via USPS to: Cindy Collas, Administrative Assistant, South Park Elementary Center,
2001 Eagle Pride Lane, South Park PA, 15129.
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